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In the first year of our project, the Nemaha Natural Resources District has reached out to 
eligible landowners within the project area through postcards and letters. Three projects 
have been pre-approved and are currently under construction by the irrigation dealer. We 
expect these nozzle packages to be installed and fully operational for the 2025 growing 
season.  

Below is a summary of funds allocated, expended, and remaining for the Burr-Cook 
Paleovalley Aquifer Sub-Area Resiliency Project. 

Pre-Approval                                    
(in development) 

Amount Remaining WSF Balance 
Initial $60,000 

JJ Farms – Wilson North $8,248 $51,752 
JJ Farms – Powell North $6,368 $45,384 
JJ Farms – Powell South $7,756 $37,628 
 $22,372  

 

 


